
 

Petition 

 
TO The Legislative Assembly of Ontario:  

 

WHEREAS the Government of Ontario has decided to close the Ontario Disability Support Program Office 

in St.Thomas. An office which serves over 3245 of our most vulnerable population throughout St.Thomas and 

Elgin County; and 

 

WHEREAS the Government of Ontario made this decision without consultation; 

 

WHEREAS the majority of clients do not have access to transportation to London to attend appointments 

with their caseworker which may result in loss of benefits; 

 

THEREFORE we the undersigned petition the Legislative Assembly of Ontario as follows:  

 

That the Ministry of Community and Social Services Consult with the City of St.Thomas and Elgin County 

to find a solution to keep the ODSP office open in St.Thomas 

 

 

Do not fax – Return original signatures to Jeff Yurek, 750 Talbot Street, Unit 201, St. Thomas,  

N5P 1E2 

Name (Print) Address Signature Email 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    


